Turn in these Tally sheets to your teacher by:

Spend at least ten hours reading just for fun. Reading for homework or school assignments does not count!

But reading for this Challenge does include reading to yourself, reading to someone else, or having someone
else read to you.

Use this tally sheet to list the time you spend reading and to keep track of the books, magazines, and other
things you read. Have your teacher or parent initial every time you read as proof that you have done the
reading. If you need more space, attach extra tally sheets.

FPlease make as many copies of this sheet as you think your students will need. page of

Date Name of book, magazine, or newspaper Minutes of readiing Teacher/Parent initials

Total minutes for this page

Total minutes on all pages

Student’s Name: School Name: Grade:

FOR THE PARENT: | certify that this student has completed 10 hours of reading for recreation.

Parent’s Signature (REQUIRED FOR PARTICIPATION) Teacher’s Signature (LATE FORMS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED)

How would you like your student’s ticket delivered?

O School Print O Email (Optional)*




The goal of this program is to motivate and inspire students to start reading at a young
age. If your child participated in previous years, please keep reading, as we have made
a few minor changes to the program. Here are a few things to keep in mind as your child
begins the journey toward earning a FREE Silverwood ticket!

How does this program work?

Your student will track 10 reading hours on paper reading logs provided by their teacher.
Once your child reads 10 hours, you must sign the bottom of their reading log.
How your child will receive their ticket:

On their reading log(s) there is the option for you to choose how you want to receive
your child’s ticket.

* Print Option: Coordinators/teachers print out a ticket to give to your child.

« Email Option: An eTicket is sent to the email you provide on your child’s paper
reading log.

« If you do not select either option on your child’s reading log, then a ticket
will be printed for your child.

Each year there are 7 blackout dates in which your child's Read 2 Ride ticket will not be
valid. For 2023 these dates are: 7/22,7/29, 8/5, 8/12, 8/19, 9/3, and 9/4

We want parents to have the opportunity to be involved in this process as well, which
is why we count at home reading toward earning a ticket, whether it be you reading
out loud to your child, your child reading out loud to you, or your child silently reading
to themselves. We encourage you to be actively involved in helping promote your
child’s reading!

You must initial all paper logs for those reading sessions to count toward a free ticket to
Silverwood. Reading sessions without initials will not be accepted as reading hours in the
Read 2 Ride program.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher or school Coordinator!
Their job is to help guide you and your child through the program.

To find out more about Silverwood Theme Park, head to silverwoodthemepark.com
or call 208-683-3400.

We are so excited to promote the next generation
of lifelong readers!



